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Rules Committee,

Senator Beyer, 
My husband and I urge you, as our state senator, to support the passage of HB2927 to create
the National Popular Vote. 
The bill being considered is fine as is...no amendments or ballot initiatives are needed .

Isn't every vote in the country considered equal? Why does a person in Montana's vote have
so much more weight than our vote?

In addition, Oregon issues are ignored on Presidential campaigns.

Do your best to get this bill passed!
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